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To Miss 
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NMIMS University,  
Mumbai, India  
 
 
 

Letter of Appreciation for Guest Lecture 
 
Dear Colleague, 
  
This is to attest that we are highly grateful to you for delivering a lecture 
on “Gender Issues: an integral part of international human rights law” on 
5th June 2025, Thursday between 9 am to 10.30 am MEST (12.30 pm to 
2.00 pm IST). 
The students of our course on “International human rights law” at the 
Faculty of Law, University of Innsbruck, Austria, have really appreciated 
your rich and in-depth presentation.  
 
We are look forward to continuing this most valuable contact. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Prof.Dr. Peter Hilpold 
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